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Takeaways to help
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The Title IX Workshops for the 2023-2024 school year were
conducted via webinar on October 24th and October 26th.
These workshops are primarily for the benefit of schools being
revisited this school year, but also provide valuable information
to all schools in regards to Title IX compliance. Due to the
geographic location of the schools being revisited for 2023-2024
it was more feasible to conduct these workshops in this manner
rather than try and find two locations that would not require an
extensive amount of travel on the part of school administrators.

General Commentary
Both workshops/webinars seemed to work well. The webinar
format will be used in the future to conduct various meetings
with our members.


